Message for all Hiring Managers – October 2024  

In November 2023, the University signed the Armed Forces Covenant. 

As part of our continued commitment to the Armed Forces community, the University has recently partnered with an organisation called Hirecracker, dedicated to supporting veterans transitioning back into civilian life through employment, focusing on Permanent and Fixed-Term positions.

The roles veterans hold in the military are incredibly diverse, and these candidates bring a wealth of experience across a broad range of fields within technology, health and safety, HR, administration, project management, security and much more. 

Through this collaboration, we aim to support as many veterans as possible by finding meaningful civilian employment. Hirecracker work to identify and prepare veterans, and together we will help them find roles that match their skills and career aspirations.

For more information contact People.talent@manchester.ac.uk or visit Talent Acquisition. 
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